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Wednesday 9 October 2024

Dear Resident,

Welcome to the Aintree Estate Fortnightly Bulletin which will be a
regular update to keep you informed about upcoming works on the
construction site.

Recently completed works:

* Ground works and services installation
* Concrete frame block C

* Concrete frame block AB up to level 6
* Installation of mortar silos

Upcoming works:

* External perimetral wall enclosures with metal frame and gypsum
boards

* Scaffold installation

* Brickwork cladding

Williams Close Road Closure on Tuesday 22 October 2024:

On Tuesday 22 October the new electrical substation doors will be
delivered. The access to the substation is on the corner of Williams
Close and Pellant Road. The doors will be delivered with a high-up lorry
which will be stationary on Williams Close for 30-60 minutes while
offloading. During this time there will be no access to Williams Close,
and staff will be on hand to manage the road closure. The exact time is
still to be confirmed and is mostly dependant on traffic.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

If you have any questions, please contact:

Joan Borzak, Managing Senior Resident Liaison Officer
07793 902 544
hartoppandlannoy@higginspartnerships.co.uk

#loveconstruction
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